
Dear parents/carers, 
We are excited to announce the start of the

Summer term at Le Murier! To kick things off,

our students on the Pastoral Pathway recently

embarked on an adventurous two-night

residential trip to Lihou Island. The experience

was reminiscent of a Bear Grylls expedition,

with the key to Lihou House hidden at the

bottom of the Venus Pool! It was a fantastic

opportunity for our students to engage with

nature and develop teamwork skills. Looking

ahead, we have more exciting residential trips

planned, including adventures in Wales and at

Rue Maigney camp. These experiences are

designed to enhance our students' learning

and personal growth.

.I’m delighted to announce that we had a
First Prize Winner and a Highly
Commended in the recent island wide
WriteStuff competition. This forms part ofthe Guernsey Literary Festival. Both won inthe Senior Section and were presented withtheir prizes at Les Coitils on Saturday 3
May. Congratulations to both Antonio andIzzy and everyone else that entered. Both
stories can be read at
https://read.writestuff.gg/winners/2025/aln/the-cheddar-journey.   
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CONTACT: 226660
MUR.OFFICE@EDUCATION.GG

If you have any questions about your child’s education,

wellbeing or other please don’t hesitate to contact us.


